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This proposed bill is anti-democratic in nature and designed to lower turnout for 

elections. Sen. Smith should be ashamed and leave the Oregon legislature. It’s an 

audacious attempt to kowtow to the Trump regime and tilt the scales.  

 

Only voting by mail produces participation rates in elections we have seen in Oregon. 

Requiring photo ID and in person voting is an affront to democracy and must be 

prevented.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sascha Siekmann  


